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SUMMARY OF UPDATES 
 
The following changes have been made to the Invoice Standards: 
 
Standards 
#4. Deleted - The consumer’s signature is no longer required on invoices when goods are 
purchased. 
 
Specific Requirements  
#3. Gas tickets no longer require the # gallons/price per gallon. An indication that fuel was 
purchased is all that is required. 
 
 
VRIS POSTING 
 
VRIS: Program Manual: Operations: QUEST Financial: Invoice Standards 
 
 
FORMS REVISED 
 
None 
 
QUEST UPDATE 
 
None 
 
 
LEADERSHIP CONTACT 
 
Cathy Callaway 
cathy.callaway@nebraska.gov 
 

http://vris.vr.ne.gov/vrpm/operations/quest_fin/InvoiceStandards.pdf

